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Severe Weather

Service Notice

Due to the winter storm impacting your area, we are experiencing
a one-day service delay. Keeping safety in mind, we will begin our
routes during the daytime; therefore, you may see our truck later

than you are accustomed to.

Please leave your carts at the curb should service not be provided
on the anticipated recovery day. All services are anticipated to be
completed by the end of the day on Saturday.

Tuesday service will collect on Wednesday.
Wednesday service will collect on Thursday.
Thursday service will collect on Friday.

Friday service will collect on Saturday.

: For up-to-date service alerts, visit
I~ WMTexasStorm.com or scan the QR code.
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